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BROWN COUNTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 

Mt. Sterling, Illinois 
January 26, 2021 

The regular meeting of the Board of Education was held on Tuesday evening, January 26, 2021 
at 6:00 p.m. in the Brown County High School band room and via Zoom video conference. The 
meeting was called to order by Philip Krupps. The minutes were recorded by McKenzie Taute. 

On roll call: Krupps, yea; Blaesing, absent; Blakeley, absent; McCaskill, yea; Hughes, yea; Fullerton, 
yea; Heinecke, yea. 
Board Member James Blakeley arrived at 6:10 p.m. 
Board Member Jennifer Blaesing arrived at 9:13 p.m. 

In person attendance: Curt Simonson, Pollee Craven, Sally Ruble, Shelly Sheffler, Tracy Conley, 
McKenzie Taute, Kris Gallaher, Dave Phelps, Alex Ebbing, Mary Ingram. 

In att endance via Zoom: Booky Howell, Jillian Theis, Larry Yingling, Devin Clowers. 

Motion by Fullerton, seconded by Heinecke, to approve the Consent Agenda. 
On roll call: Krupps, yea; McCaskill, yea; Hughes, yea; Fullerton, yea; Heinecke, yea. 
Motion Carried 

Motion by Krupps, seconded by Fullerton, to approve the December Treasurer’s Report. 
On roll call: Krupps, yea; McCaskill, yea; Hughes, yea; Fullerton, yea; Heinecke, yea.  
Motion Carried 

Motion by Krupps, seconded by Fullerton to approve the December Student Activity Account. 
On roll call: Krupps, yea; McCaskill, yea; Hughes, yea; Fullerton, yea; Heinecke, yea.  
Motion Carried 

Correspondence: Taute noted donations made to the district by Casey’s Convenience Store and 
Brown County State Bank. Casey’s Convenience Store donated $116.60. This money was raised by 
customers donating their loyalty points to the school district. Brown County State Bank donated 
$524.09 for the month of Decembers Affinity points.  

Return to Learn Plan: Krupps thanked administrators and staff for their outstanding work. The 
administrative team had no new updates to the Return to Learn Plan. 

8th Grade Promotion and High School Graduation: Mrs. Craven and Mrs. Ruble spoke about 
possible dates for high school graduation and 8th grade promotion. Mrs. Craven explained in the 
past graduation has been held on the Friday prior to Memorial Day. Mrs. Ruble explained 8th grade 
promotion typically falls on the Thursday prior to high school graduation. The Board discussed the 
desire to recognize students for their 








